
 

 

 

 

Address Sharing Guidelines 

 
At times elementary schools in the diocese request names and addresses of EC4 students 

from ECC entities and high schools request the same information from elementary 

schools in the diocese. 

 

1. The school where the students are currently enrolled can send the information 

home from the elementary or high school to prospective students and families. 

 

2. Sharing the name and address of students eligible for Catholic elementary or high 

schools within the diocese is allowed since it would be considered an internal use 

of the information.  

 
The school from which the information is requested decides which option will be used.  

Option # 1 is preferred. 
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